
LEAVING A LEGACY 
To recognize the generosity and selflessness of donors to the Pride In Our Past...Faith In Our Future campaign, Pacelli Catholic 

Schools will construct a donor recognition wall at Pacelli Catholic High School to honor donors and forever mark their legacy. 

Each recognition level is aligned with the history of Catholic schools in our community, a nod to those who first walked the 

halls of our schools and a promise to keep the doors open for generations of students to come. 

Pride In Our Past...Faith In Our Future Legacy Levels 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In addition, many naming opportunities exist within our schools starting at $40,000+.  

$500,000+ — St. Joseph 

$250,000-$499,999 — Maria 

$100,000-$249,999 — Pacelli 

$50,000-$99,999 — St. John Baptist de la Salle 

$25,000-$49,999 — St. Francis 

$10,000-$24,999 — Holy Redeemer 

$5,000-$9,999 — School Sisters of Notre Dame 

$2,500-$4,999 — Christian Brothers 



PRIDE IN OUR PAST...FAITH IN OUR FUTURE 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN PROJECT UPDATE 

COMPLETED PROJECTS 

 Central Offices were moved to Pacelli Catholic High School. This was completed in October 2016 and, along with a system-wide change in our phone 

service, will save us over $20,000 each year. 

 The entire roof at Pacelli Catholic Middle School (PCMS) was replaced. 

 Tuck pointing was completed at PCMS. 

 Four classrooms were updated with new paint, carpeting, etc. at PCMS. 

 The engineering study for the new Early Childhood Center to be housed at St. Stan’s has been completed. It was first sent to and approved by the state 

then the city. It was sent to the state licensing board where we obtained final approval to move forward. 

 

WHAT’S NEXT 

If the work can be started this spring, then movement of classes may take place this summer which would result in a realignment of 

grade levels housed at our other buildings for the 2017-2018 school year. 

 Pacelli Catholic Middle School will house grades 5-8. The school will be divided into two separate “mini schools” - one with grades 5 and 6 and 

one with grades 7 and 8. These two groups will, for the most part, work independently from one another. 

 St. Steve’s will house 4K-grade 4. 

 St. Stan’s will house the Early Childhood Center, allowing for expansion as we currently have waiting lists in 

many areas. We will no longer utilize the St. Joe’s school building. 

 St. Bron’s will become 3K-4, with grade 5 joining all other system 5th graders at Pacelli Catholic 

Middle School. This will ensure consistency and efficiency in our middle school curriculum and operations. 
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